WE Wakch, .0 Box 830, Solvang CA93464

May 3, 2021

TO: Board of Supervisors
FROM: WE Watch, Nancy Emerson, President
RE: Central Coast Agriculture Appeal

WE Watch supports the appeal by the SB Coalition for Responsible Cannabis of
the approval of Central Coast Agriculture’s project.

We are particularly concerned that there be clearly defined odor control and odor
monitoring requirements during the times when this site is approaching
harvesting and during harvesting and processing. Also, we need monitoring
equipment in Buellton during harvesting and processing season. It should be
paid for from the County’s cannabis revenue

In addition, we think an important water rights issue has been raised and needs
resolution.



